
Volunteers Are Needed

CUP Church is partnering with Tiger
Pause Youth Ministry to provide
volunteers to help during their

lunchtime at their summer camp
from June 10th-14th.  The volunteer

hours are 10am to 1pm.  We need at
least three volunteers each (more
are welcome) to help with lunch
service (setup, cleanup, etc…).

Volunteers can be high school aged
teens or adults.  Please signup in the

entryway.  See Pat Shawgo with
questions.
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